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1. The third sentence of paragraph 13 should be changed to read: ‘The Agency renewed its 
Practical Arrangements with FORO in Buenos Aires, Argentina, in July 2017, on the 20th 
anniversary of its establishment.’ 

2. The first sentence of paragraph 14 should be changed to read: ‘In January 2018, the Agency 
published a Technical Document on Technical and Scientific Support Organizations Providing 
Support to Regulatory Functions (IAEA-TECDOC-1835).’ 

3. The last sentence of paragraph 22 should be changed to read: ‘The Agency held a consultancy 
meeting in Vienna, Austria, in December 2017 to analyse the mission reports of IRRS missions 
to States without a nuclear power programme in the period 2006–2016.’ 

4. The first sentence of paragraph 31 should be changed to read: ‘The Agency conducted 
13 Advisory Missions on Regulatory Infrastructure for Radiation Safety (AMRAS) in Benin in 
March 2018, Brunei Darussalam in November 2017, Ecuador in April 2018, El Salvador in 
May 2018, Eswatini in January 2018, the Gambia in May 2018, Malawi in September 2017, 
Mozambique in February 2018, Panama in August 2017, Seychelles in August 2017, Sudan in 
September 2017, Tajikistan in December 2017 and Vanuatu in November 2017.’ 

5. Footnote 60 of paragraph 59 should be changed to read: ‘This relates to operative paragraphs 
10, 12 and 65 of resolution GC(61)/RES/8.’ 

6. Insert a new paragraph 77 to read: ‘The Agency continued developing a Technical Document 
on safe use of radiotracers in industry and environment. The document will contain provisions 
for the regulatory oversight of the activities using radiotracers, as well as provisions on the 
related protection of workers, the public and the environment79. All other subsequent paragraphs 
should be renumbered accordingly. 

7. The fourth sentence of the original paragraph 110 should be changed to read: ‘A BPTC was held 
in Daejon, Republic of Korea, in June–July 2017 in the framework of the ANSN.’ 

79 This relates to operative paragraph 85 of resolution GC(61)/RES/8. 
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